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The Honorable Jeff Longbine, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and Insurance 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 546-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Longbine: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 540 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 540 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 540 would prohibit manufacturers from preventing or restricting a pharmacy from 

acquiring drugs under a 340b pricing plan unless the practice is prohibited by federal law. 

 

 The Kansas Board of Pharmacy and the Kansas Department of Health and Environment 

indicate that enactment of SB 540 would have no fiscal effect on the respective agencies. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Alexandra Blasi, Board of Pharmacy 

 Amy Penrod, Department of Health & Environment  


